
This newsletter will provide you with information on the half term ahead. If 

you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

The Year 3 Team.  

Topic - Our topic for this term is The Royals and the UK. We will 

be doing map work, looking at the location of the UK and its 

cities. We will also be exploring the role of the Queen as our 

monarch and all about the current royal family.  

 

English - This term in English we will be developing our writing skills 

through looking at a variety of different texts. In spelling, we will be 

learning suffixes, prefixes and range of new spelling rules. These will also be 

consolidated through handwriting (letter joins). During guided reading, we will 

be exploring a range of fiction, non-fiction and poetry.  

 

Maths - Our focus this term will be on money, statistics and length & 

perimeter. In reasoning, we will be concentrating on using 

mathematical language to explain our answers. We continue to use 

mental maths throughout, including knowledge of number bonds and 

times tables. 

Science - In science, we will be introducing the topic of Plant. 

Children will work scientifically to carry out different tests, asking 

questions, recording data and explaining what they found out. 

PE 

PE day: Thursday   

Please ensure children bring in their PE kit in each week. 

A kit should include; trainers, socks, a t-shirt, shorts/joggers and a 

jumper.  
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